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Welcome/Logistics

The Agenda

Webinar Participants – The Agenda can be found at:

https://confluence.oncprojectracking.org/display/PDW/Agenda

https://confluence.oncprojectracking.org/display/PDW/Agenda


How we got here



We proposed; you commented

We proposed a new 2015 Edition ‘‘healthcare provider 
directory—query request’’ certification criterion and;

 “Many commenters confirmed the value of provider directories 
and the ability for EHRs to query a provider directory” and 

 “Most commenters stated that the proposed IHE HPD standard 
was immature” and that there were “issues related to federated 
queries” and;

 “Commenters also noted, to ensure quality data, there needs to 
be: Centralized directories; a governance model for a centralized 
approach; and uniform directory sharing strategies among 
providers, organizations, and intermediaries ” and;

 “Some commenters stated a preference for an approach that 
utilized a RESTful Architecture”



in addition

– We note[ed] that HHS remains committed to 

advancing policies related to provider directories as a 

means of furthering health information exchange 

and interoperability. 

– We believe that continued work in this space can 

inform the development and implementation of 

provider directory standards for consideration in 

future rulemaking.



and the Interoperability Roadmap



and…



April 4th and 5th

Purpose Statement:

• The purpose of the Provider Directory Workshop will 
be to convene public and private stakeholders to 
review past and current challenges, share success 
stories, and generate new ideas around provider 
directory standards and solutions.

Intended Audience:

• Health IT developers with an interest in provider 
directory standards and implementation.

• Organizations and vendors that are developing or 
implementing provider directory solutions.



April 4th and 5th

Focus:

• The workshop will approach provider directory from the point 
of view of interoperability, data quality, existing and evolving 
standards, and other technical considerations. We recognize 
that technical solutions alone are insufficient for successful 
implementation, we will consider non-technical (governance, 
sustainability, etc.) considerations as appropriate.

Goal:

• The goal of this workshop is to assist stakeholders involved in 
directory work exchange ideas and potential solutions that 
can further interoperability in the health care sector. It also 
aims to facilitate a productive dialogue that will catalyze 
stakeholders to take action to help address directory related 
challenges.


